

Dear Dr. Gandhi,

On behalf of the Council for a Parliament of the World's Religions, and its Executive Director Dr. Mary Nelson, may I congratulate you on your recent election to the Board of Trustees of the Council. You were unanimously elected in our recent Board meeting in Chicago in November, and there was much enthusiasm concerning what you will contribute to our efforts to strengthen the global interfaith movement.

If you are interested, your name, biographical sketch, and photo already appear in the Board of Trustees section of the Parliament website. Simply go to <a href="https://www.parliamentofreligions.org">www.parliamentofreligions.org</a>, click on "About Us" in the top-left corner of the opening page, and select "Board of Trustees" from the pull-down menu.

You will be receiving a letter soon from Dr. Nelson concerning our Spring 2014 Trustee meeting, to be held in Atlanta, Georgia, as well as other pertinent information to help you know what lies on the horizon for the Council. I suggest that you go ahead and tentatively flag March 31-April 3, 2014, which would include your travel time, the Trustee meeting, and special Parliament Trustee recognition at the (Martin Luther) King Chapel of Morehouse College in Atlanta.

I appreciate your contacting me this morning. I trust you have received my informal email reply earlier, but here is the more formal letter. I certainly do look forward to our becoming better acquainted in the months ahead.

Sincerely,

Rob

Dr. Rob Sellers
Vice Chair, CPWR
Chair, Nominating Committee